
 

Office of the President 

State House, Le Réduit 

 

 
 

Communiqué 

 

Garden Party at the State House  

 

The Office of the President wishes to inform that access to the State House for the 

Garden Party to be held on Saturday 15 March 2025 will be granted strictly upon 

presentation of the original invitation card. 

The Office of the President relies on your understanding. 

 

 
Date: 14 March 2025                 Office of the President 

                                                                                                   State House 
                                                                                                 Le Réduit 


